

## **Appointment Commission on Disability**

1 message

Melissa Malone <mmalone@natickma.org>
To: Aaron Spelker <amsgoldie@gmail.com>
Co: Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>

Sat, Aug 17, 2019 at 9:25 AM

Good Morning Aaron,

Thank you again for volunteering to serve on the Commission for Disability. Consideration of your appointment will be presented to the Board of Selectmen on August 19, 2019. You are not required to appear before the Board and this appointment has been noticed for the consent agenda portion of the meeting on Monday. If the Board accepts my recommendation, the appointment shall become effective on September 3, 2019. Your appointment to the Commission on Disability will expire on June 30, 2022.

Please contact Town Clerk Diane Packer at 508 647-6430 or dpacker@natickma.org at your earliest convenience to make arrangements for your swearing in. Also, please have this email with you when you are sworn in by the Town Clerk.

Thank you for your commitment to the Commission on Disability.

Very truly yours,

Melissa A. Malone Town Administrator

Melisia a. Malos

13 East Central Street Natick, MA 01760

508-647-6410

